
 

NATHAN FOWLER | ROSEDENE –  STAINERS LANE – SOUTH WONSTON – SO21 3HB 

 
 
 
 
 
Head of Strategic Planning 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester 
Hampshire 
SO23 9LJ 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I write as a recent purchaser of a property in South Wonston hoping to join the 

community there in the near future. I would like to express my concerns as to some 

aspects of the South Wonston Village Design Statement. 

 

It states that the only place of worship is St Margaret’s Church. With the wider 

community in mind I feel it is important that there is provision for a community use 

building that suits other faiths and denominations, creating a stronger community 

within South Wonston. If these provisions are going to be made available then safe 

access must be considered. The use of Alresford Drove for access to extra 

community space would be a benefit the whole village, eliminating an increase of 

traffic on residential roads. 

 

I hope these concerns will be taken into account in the forward plan of South 

Wonston. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Nathan Fowler 




